

Tillingham Pre-School Newsletter

Autumn Term Second half

We would like to welcome you and your children back after half term, we hope you all had a lovely week. We would like to say big hello and welcome to Christopher and Jack, we hope you enjoy your time with us and have lots of fun at Tillingham Pre School.

This term is always a special and exciting time of the year, we have a church visit to lay our Poppy wreath remembering the soldiers, we get to come into Pre school in our pyjamas or Pudsey clothes while we raise money for Children in Need - donations £1. And of course, Christmas trees and decorations, learning new songs and dressing up before that very exciting visit from Santa!

Halloween stay and play morning

On Tuesday 31st October we opened our doors to all children and parents/grandparents to come and join us in Halloween activities. This was an opportunity for the children to show you what they play with, who they play

with and how they play. Thank you to everyone that took time out of their busy day and stayed to play with us. I'm sure you'll agree the children had lots of fun and looked great dressed up in their costumes.











Reminders

We are well and truly in Autumn now and the cold wet weather is here. Please make sure the children bring a coat and wellies, the garden is always open to play in!

Please name all clothing it makes it so much easier for the children (and us)

Please do not bring any food or drink into the hall except lunch boxes on a Monday and Friday, please remember we are NUT FREE.

If you have any questions or would like any further information please speak to Karen or Emma, alternatively feel free to send a message to your child's key person.

Please visit our webpage: www.tillinghampreschool.co.uk

Special events

December Birthdays

Arlo - 2nd Fletcher - 4th Jasper - 17th Edann-Rose - 19th



Remembrance Day - Friday 10th November We will visit St Nicholas Church at 10.45 Children in Need - Friday 17th November Children to come in their pyjamas or Pudsey clothes Christmas Party - Friday 15th December All children welcome, arrive at 9 am

Important Dates

Autumn term: Monday 4th September -Friday 15th December Half Term: 23 October - 27th October

Hait Term: 23 October - 27 " October

Spring Term: Thursday 4th January 2024-Thursday 28th March 2024

Half Term: 19th February - 23rd February

Easter Break: Friday 29th March - Friday 12th April

Summer Term: Monday 15th April-Tuesday 23rd July 2024

Half Term: Monday 27th May -31st May and Bank Holiday 6th May

